
WHAT THEY SAY. 

 

 This is Africa’s moment to leave a legacy for our people and to make history. 
Jean Ping, Chairperson of the African Union Commission. 

 
 The fact that so many countries and organizations participated should be viewed 

as a win in itself. 
Admiral Mark P. Fitzgerald, Commander, U.S. Naval Forces Europe, 
Commander, U.S. Naval Forces Africa, Commander, Allied Joint Force 
Command Naples. 

 
 Indeed the meeting was worth all the travelling. 

William AZUH, Alternate Permanent Representative of Nigeria to the 
International Maritime Organisation (IMO) London. 

 
 This initiative is laudable and long overdue. South Africa looks forward to 

participating even preparing a paper if requested. I will provide possible contacts 
I should think are important to participate at the workshop.  
Dumisani T. Ntuli, Alternate Permanent Representative of South Africa to the 
International Maritime Organisation (Minister: Maritime Affairs), South African 
High Commission. 

 
 We very much appreciate this immeasurable initiative. Angola looks forward to 

participating and contribute to the referred event. Best Regards.”  
Rosa Sobrinho, Alternate Permanent Representative of Angola to the 
International Maritime Organisation (IMO). 

 
 We appreciate the efforts the AU is making with regard to maritime issues and 

are looking forward to the meeting. Kindly keep us updated on the matter. 
Regards.  
Diana Kiambuthi. Kenya’s alternate Representative at IMO, Kenya High 
Commission in London. 

 
 I am happy how everything went on and I am sure the AUC  is fit to reach our 

goal. 
Ahmed Daher  DJAMA, Public Relation Officer – (LO), Djibouti Navy (RDDE). 

 
 … 


